
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents and Students,     Date : 25/01/2025 

Republic Day is the time to symbolize the strength of our 

Constitution, which empowers us to stand united, undivided and 

unstoppable. To honour the day, Republic Day Celebration will 

be held in the school tomorrow i.e. Sunday, 26th January 2025 

and the school timing on 26th January 2025 (Sunday) will be 

07.45 am to 09.00 am.  (Note: This timing will be only for 26th 

January 2025)  

Students of Class III to XII in Regular School Uniform                 

(No House Uniform) will come to school on 26th January 2025 

to attend the Republic Day Celebration, No Classes for 

Nursery to II. 

 

PRINCIPAL 


